Representative Gatewood ~ Proposed Language Addition

The Committee notes that the Department of Corrections utilizes a home building
program as part of the vocational educational programming available to inmates. Currently, the
home building program is building cabins for the Department of Wildlife and Parks but the
program is also capable of building manufactured homes. The Committee is concerned that a
program that has inmates building manufactured homes in the Department of Corrections would
create competition with private companies.
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